
 

 

 
 
July 9, 2013 
 
 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street 
Suite 2700 
Toronto, Ontario 
M4P 1E4 
 
 
Attention:  Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary 
 
 
RE: EB-2012-0451 – Greater Toronto Area (“GTA”) LTC Project 
 EB-2012-0433 – Parkway West Project 
 EB-2013-0074 – Brantford – Kirkwall/Parkway D Project 

Union Gas Limited – Treatment of Additional Confidential Documents  
 
 
Dear Ms. Walli, 
 
Union previously filed materials in confidence with the Board on June 19, 2013 in relation to 
interrogatory responses Exhibit I.A1.UGL.CME.5 and Exhibits I.A1.UGL.CCC.6 and 10.  These 
interrogatory responses included correspondence between Union and Enbridge Gas Distribution (EGD). 

Union has reviewed the submissions of parties on confidentiality. Based on discussions with EGD, Union 
does not object to the Board treating the above information as non confidential. 

If you have any questions with respect to this submission please contact me at (519) 436- 5473. 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
 
Karen Hockin 
Manager, Regulatory Initiatives 
 
 
cc:   Crawford Smith, Torys 
 All Intervenors  
 


